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07/08/2023  13:12:382023/2018/P COMMNT Nigel Herdman The applicant has recently completed 3 large outbuildings in their garden which have grass roofs in an attempt 

to blend in with the Victorian garden enclave of which they form a part, but this bright cedar coloured wooden 

structure, which from our viewpoint appears to tower over the new outbuildings, is the exact opposite of the 

"blend in as much as possible" criteria to which the applicant claims to aspire. It is a complete eyesore from 

the viewpoint of all the properties surrounding the site. It catches the eye in a glaring and most unpleasing 

way. 

I consider we have been very forbearing in accepting the seemingly incessant amount of building works in this 

applicant's garden. But this bright coloured monstrosity really takes the biscuit. The wording of the 

retrospective application has been carefully selected to make it appear so acceptable and minor in nature. 

Well,  we have been here for well over 40 years, and it is most certainly NOT acceptable from our viewpoint.
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